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Announcements: 

  
June Highlights 
Pajama Day Friday, June 19, 2015. 
Father's Day Sunday, June 21, 2015.  
 
Newsletter Writer Needed 

Sue Chen is passing the torch to the next parent interested in writing the monthly Daisy newsletter. 
Its a fun and easy way to fulfill your monthly task. We use online software with templates, so its easy 
to set up, write and send. Fulfill your monthly tasks from your desk at work! Email Sue if you are 
interested. 
 
REMINDER: 
Please visit our Lost and Found, which is near the Rainbow room door! We will donate the 
clothes by June 30. 

 
Please avoid parking in front of the house with the white picket fence, across from Daisy.We 
would like to maintain friendly relations with our neighbors. Your cooperation is much 
appreciated. 

  

 

 

Classroom News 

  

STAR ROOM  

During the month of May the star room children enjoyed working on their Mother's day cards, they also had 
a lot of fun with the science experiment made out of Ivory soap. As they explore the texture and smell of it. 
The star room continues taking our weekly neighborhood walks to keep our kids fit and a little yoga was 
added to our circle time routine. We said goodbye to our friends Leroy and Ethan at the beginning of the 
month, Leroy transitioned to the Rainbow room and Ethan joined the Galaxy room. Griffin will be 
transitioning to the cloud room soon. We welcomed our new member of the star room Lucas. Note: thank 
you to the Parents for the wonderful gifts that we received during the teacher's appreciation week. 
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RAINBOW ROOM  

What was the Rainbow room up to in May? Too many things to keep track of but here is quick summary.  
   

Welcome Leroy, Madeline, Adelynn, and Kaisan to the Rainbow room! We recently had four new students 
join our class and the rainbow kids are welcoming and helping them get into the groove of things and they 
are doing great! routine!  
   

With all the excitement of our new classmates, we have been cooking up a storm! We made special green 
pandan coconut waffles and it was a big hit with the kids! They really enjoyed it! Of course, some other 
rainbow kids favorites dishes includes making banana bread and cornbread! Whenever we have a cooking 
project, we never have any leftovers!  
   

Other than cooking, we have been getting down and dirty with all the messy projects in our classroom! 
Picking up your kid and wondering why they are covered in glue or paint? We started our paper mache 
project! We are in the process of making hot air balloons! Not only are we getting into that glue, we also 
starting our bird feeder project! They just started painting the bird feeder! Another favorite project, is spray 
painting! They can’t get enough of it! Check out the mini mosquitos we made in the rainbow room when 
you get a chance!   
   

Keeping the kids engaged in arts & crafts, and cooking just isn’t enough! We have been doing lots of 



 

gardening in the big yard garden! We planted pumpkin, corn. beans,  tomatoes, zucchini, and sunflower 
seeds in that little garden! We water it everyday and they are starting to grow. Especially the zucchinis!  
   

To top it off, May was great! It was teacher appreciate week and we showed the teachers how much we 
appreciated them! Thank you to all the parents for their love and support!  
   

We have more exciting news! Thank you to Madeleine (Micah Mom) for being an awesome room parent! 
We appreciate everything you have done for us and keeping everyone in the loop! Unfortunately 
Madeleine can’t be the rainbow room parent forever as Micah goes to kindergarten. We would like to 
introduce and welcome our new Rainbow room parent Cynthia (Marcelle Mom)! Thank you for accepting 
the position as rainbow room parent and we look forward to working with you!  
  

 

  

 

  



 

  

  

 

  



 

  

 

CLOUD ROOM  

This month, we made (and ate) banana bread. We also made lots of art with colored pasta and rice! And we read 
many books this month, including - 
- Have you seen my monster? 
- No T. Rex in the Library 
- The Gingerbread Man Loose in the School 
- The Giant Jam Sandwich 
- Alfie is not Afraid 
- Two Old Potatoes and Me 
- Big Moon Tortilla  
  
One of our favorite books this month was "This is Not My Hat," At the end of this story, the smaller fish 
disappears so as a class, we discussed what could have happened to our little fish friend. We loved reading this 
book so much that we decorated our own fish. Please stop by and check out our class' thoughts on what 
happened to this little fish! 
  
We have more exciting news! Thank you to Sue (Jack's mom) for being an awesome room parent! We 
appreciate everything you have done for us and keeping everyone informed. We welcome Anna (Nora's 
mom) for accepting the position as room parent for cloud room and we look forward to working with you!  
 

   

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

GALAXY ROOM  

May was a month of celebrations in the Galaxy Room. 

 

Early in the month, during Teacher Appreciation Week, we celebrated our wonderful teachers, Nikki, 

Lisbeth, Miss Vo, and Miss Kay. We are so thankful for each one of them, and we really enjoyed making 

and delivering gifts for them. The week ended with a song and fancy dance party in the Galaxy Room. 

Thanks to all of our parents for helping us to celebrate our teachers with gifts and cards and a party. 

 

We also wished a happy birthday to three of our friends—Fiona, Aya, and Gillian—and to Miss Kay. One of 

the highlights of the month was the birthday party for Miss Kay. Ruby’s mom brought us all glow-in-the-

dark bracelets, and we danced in the dark in the Galaxy Room Rave to celebrate Miss Kay. It was so 

much fun!  

 
We also had a secret mission in May—a special craft project to create cards and gifts to help our families 
celebrate Mother’s Day. We pulled it off without telling anyone, and we delivered beautiful cards with hand-
drawn messages and hearts with our fingerprints to our families. 

 
The month ended with some of the older Galaxy Rangers graduating from Kinderboost with a special 
ceremony and yet another party. Congratulations to Abby, Emma, Dominic, Ruby, Gillian, Jonas, Nia, and 
Sophia! They have learned so much this year in the Galaxy Room and from Miss Vickie, and all are 
looking forward to continuing on a scientists, as writers, and as readers as they move on to kindergarten 
and to transitional kindergarten in the fall. 
 

In June, we’re looking forward to enjoying the warm summer weather with our teachers and classmates—

and, of course, to more celebrations. 

 

  

 



  

 

  



 

  

 

 

  

 


